

# Grover Street Improvement Project, 50th to 60th Streets

Omaha, NE June 2022

# Welcome!

The City of Omaha is hosting a public open house information meeting for the Grover Street Improvement Project. The purpose of this meeting is to share information and receive your input regarding the planned improvements on Grover Street from 50th to 60th streets.

### **Project Background**

The Grover Street project would reconstruct the existing roadway, from 50th to 60th streets, with new pavement and would include new curbs and gutters. The project would also evaluate and reconstruct curb ramps and sidewalks to meet current standards for the Americans with Disabilities Act where necessary.



# Public Involvement & Stakeholder Outreach 2020 2021-2022 Preliminary Design Final Design Right-of-Way Activites

## We want your input!

There are several opportunities to provide input or ask questions of the Project team:



Jamie Winterstein, Project Manager | City of Omaha 402-444-5220 | jamie.winterstein@cityofomaha.org



Email us: info@KeepOmahaMoving.com

